LOUISIANA TECH
UNIVERSITY.

Environmental Health and Safety

NOTIFICATION LETTER

3/6/2025

This letter is to notify the occupants of this building that an asbestos
survey was conducted during the summer of 1993 of all state owned
buildings. The results of the survey are compiled in management plans
and are listed by buildings. The management plans were assembled
according to the requirements set forth in the Department of
Environmental Quality Required Elements Index. These plans are
available for review to anyone interested in the results. The plans are
kept in the Environmental Health & Safety Office at:

Environmental Health & Safety Office
1200 Lomax Street

Ruston, LA 71270

Telephone (318)257-2120

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact the
Director of Environmental Health & Safety at (318)257-2120.
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